
The plans for the 2012 Breeders’ Cup are well on the way and we are looking forward to a 
wonderful show.  As many of you know; two generous offers of $500/each will be a bonus given 
to the Breeder of record of the winner of the Breeders’ Cup, if both parents have a CHIC 
number.  After this year, CHIC will be required for entry.  The date promises to be a fun time.  
The hotel has a grassy courtyard with patios; a perfect setting.  

On a serious note, the Breeder’s Cup is completely self funded.  Any monies that would happen 
to be in excess are used to help fund that year’s national health clinics.  This year we had a 
complete CHIC clinic including eye exams, thyroid testing (at a fraction of the regular cost) and 
off site hip x-rays.  For this reason I am asking for any and all donations you may wish to make 
toward the Breeders’ Cup.  I know that this is a different economic climate, however, this is the 
one time we showcase our young dogs and we need your support.  For your convenience a self 
addressed envelope is included.  

Thank you,

Eileen Laudermilch

Show chairman 2012 AHCA Breeder’s Cup

AHCA Health Committee Chair.

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

BREEDERS’ CUP TROPHY DONATION
REMIT TO:  EILEEN LAUDERMILCH, 5902 E. EMILE ZOLA AVE., SCOTTSDALE, AZ  85254-3718

NAME:__________________________________________________________________________

KENNEL NAME LISTED IN THE CATALOG:_______________________________________________

ADDRESS:________________________________________________________________________

CITY:_____________________________________STATE:_______________________ZIP:________

TROPHY DONATION:_________________________ PAYMENT:    CREDIT CARD/CHECK/PAYPAL

CREDIT CARD#______________________________PAYPAL ACCT:  barakiafs@peoplepc.com
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Sweet Treaty!
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